
July 3, 2006 
 
Chairperson and Members of the      Meeting of  
Parks, Recreation and Community     July 10, 2006 
Resources Advisory Commission 
 

Friends of Parks 
Edith Rodaway Friendship Park Seating Enhancements  

 
Recommendation 

Staff recommends that Commission accept the Friends of Parks donation toward the 
seating project and approve the requested seating enhancements.   
 
Background 

The Department of Community Resources received a letter of request from Laura 
Raymond, Friends of Parks President, requesting to enhance the existing seating at Edith 
Rodaway Friendship Park.  The organization has offered to contribute $5,000 toward the 
project.  This amount would cover the costs for product purchase and the City would 
cover cost the cost of installation.  Enhancements would include installation of new 
benches for park and basketball court areas, as well as picnic tables.      
 
Attachments 
 
A.  Letter of request 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
  
Lisa Lynn 
Community Resources Director  
    


